
Good afternoon 
  
On Monday 19 October, we began an 18-month project to improve street 
lighting, which will reduce council energy bills and lower carbon emissions. 
Between then and March 2022, we will upgrade a total of 16,000 street 
light units to high efficiency LED lanterns and replace 3,000 concrete 
columns as part of a countywide project.  
  
The work is being supported by a £2.4 million interest free loan from Salix 
Finance Ltd, which provides Government funding to the public sector to 
improve energy efficiency, reduce carbon emissions and lower energy 
bills. 
  
I am pleased to say that Phase Two of this project is now underway and 
will take place in the following roads in Battle between now until October 
2021: 

 High Street  
 Abbey Green 
 Caldbeck Hill 
 Market Road 
 Sunny Rise 

This work will involve upgrading/replacing any older style street light 
columns and lanterns and will not involve replacing all streetlights in the 
above roads. 
  
If you would like further detail on these works then please do not hesitate 
to contact me.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Corinne Black  
 
Sent on behalf of Luke Gillman I Customer Service Manager - East 
Customer Contact Centre | East Sussex Highways 

Tel: 0345 60 80 193 | Website: www.eastsussexhighways.com 
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